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  Tuesday 22 April 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you all had a good Easter break. We have lots of interesting activities and fun learning 
planned in our new topic ‘How does your garden grow?’ which has a strong environmental theme 
including growing plants and finding out about different minibeasts. A full topic web is posted 
on the school website for your information. Of course our fabulous Forest Friday sessions 
continue this term too. Remember to send your child to school wearing plenty of layers even 
though the weather may become warmer. It can be quite cool and shady under the trees! 
 
Please continue to read with your child and to reread books a minimum of 3 times. I 
have seen such an improvement in fluency and natural rhythm of reading - I hope you 
have noticed it too. Please continue to make comments in the diary as I find this 
information really useful or at least initial the diary so we know books have been read 
X3. Thank you for your support in this, working together ensures the children make 
greater progress. Just the usual reminders… 
 
PE: Every Tuesday morning 
Mid-morning snack: Please remember to give a named piece of fresh fruit or veg to your child 
each day. 
 
Water: Please remember named water bottles every day especially during the 
forthcoming summer months when the children do get very thirsty. In the event we 
may get some warm sunshine please ensure your child has a named sun hat which will be 
kept in their school drawer. 
 

  As always please feel free to contact me if there is anything you wish to discuss. I 
look forward to another busy but exciting term with the children. 
 

  Yours sincerely 
Emma Payne 
Owl Class Teacher 
 
 

                                  “Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12                                             
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